
PRIME MINISTER’S OFFICE 

LEGAL ADVISER

Thomas Kosmo 

President, The Mentor Group 

160 Commonwealth Avenue 

Boston Massachusetts 02116

April 29, 1999

Dear Mr. Kosmo,

Thank you for your recent letter and your kind words from the beautiful 

Inverness-shire in Scotland. Your visit to Athens was indeed a very good opportunity 

to meet and discuss about the preparations of the Forum. I believe the time you spent 

was both enjoyable and productive, regarding also the Prime Minister’s wish to 

deliver a written address .

It was a pleasure meeting you and I remain with the most cordial good wishes. 

Yours Sincerely 

Pr. George Papadimitriou
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